
Sent: 20/08/2023 11:16:00 AM
Subject: DA2023/0995 objection

Hi
I would like to register my opposition to the DA on Brighton St, Curl Curl. Having seen the
severe impact of flooding in Brighton and surrounding streets in the past year (including the
whole ground floor of a friend’s house being submerged) I am extremely concerned about the
impact on water flows in the area from a development like this. A recent large development in
Waratah st caused flooding on Brighton st in a relatively mild weather event last year when
mud clogged the drains and the water had nowhere to go. So, while I will be personally
unaffected, it is understandable to me that residents in that area an extremely worried about
the impact of a huge development like this on the water courses in this area. As such, I would
like to register my opposition to this development.
Regards
Gillian


